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I think the inclusion of permanent shelters in any Open Space zone is a large mistake and would lead
to very foreseeable short term and long term problems. I believe there are much better ways to help
alleviate the current problem and trying to solve this issue with such broad strokes like this will be a

very poor decision. This decision seems rushed and brash.
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